
For more information about ARP ESSER, please email SDE.ARPESSER@ct.gov
For registration questions, please contact Emma Velasquez at velasquez@ctserc.org

Join us to learn more about the Connecticut State Department of Education’s (CSDE) 
use of federal COVID relief funds. Participants will receive updates on both current and 
planned investments to serve Connecticut's students, particularly those who have been 
disproportionately impacted by COVID-19. 

As a valued stakeholder, your feedback is critical to fully understand and adequately 
respond to the needs of our state and school communities. Together, we hope to 
reimagine schools to transform students’ lives.

Who:
These events are open to all 
educational stakeholders in 
Connecticut, including students, 
teachers, school staff and 
administrators, families, and 
community-based organizations.

Where:
Both events will be held on Zoom.

When:

Public Forum on Connecticut’s 
Priorities for Federal Education Funds

CSDE’s Current Investments & Planned Activities

We want to hear from you!

• Thursday, May 19, 2022,
from 5:00pm-6:30pm EST - Register Here!

• Thursday, May 26, 2022,
from 9:00am-10:30am EST - Register Here!

Want to provide written feedback? Complete this survey by June 15, 2022.
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